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July 3, 2003 (Agenda) 
 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 03-6 – Refiled Lyons Annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District 
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission approve the Refiled Lyons Annexation to the Goleta 
Sanitary District with the same terms and conditions as were approved in March 2000. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Enclosed is our March 2, 2000 Executive Officer Report for the Lyons Annexation to the Goleta 
Sanitary District.  It is a routine annexation, allowing sewer service for a proposed single-family 
home.  The Commission approved the annexation as recommended in the report. 
 
We could not record the original Lyons Annexation because we did not receive an approved map 
and legal description before the time allowed to complete the proceeding expired.  Government 
Code §57001 specifies proceedings that are not completed within one year of LAFCO’s approval 
are deemed abandoned, unless prior to the expiration LAFCO authorizes an extension of time.  A 
time extension was not requested and the proceeding became null and void on March 2, 2001.  
 
The circumstances regarding the annexation have not changed and it is recommended that the 
Refiled Lyons Annexation be approved and that LAFCO processing fees be waived.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners: Tom Umenhofer, Chair  Tim Campbell  Dick DeWees  John Fox  Gail Marshall  Bob Orach  Susan Rose, Vice Chair 
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